
 

 

 

 

Friday, 25 February 2022 

Construction underway on the Hepburn Avenue Noise Wall Extension 

Rita Saffioti, Member for West Swan, today announced the commencement of the 

Hepburn Avenue noise wall extension. 

Many local residents raised their concerns about the existing Hepburn Avenue “Sand 

Bund” with Ms Saffioti, which had been installed by the City of Swan when the 

duplication of Hepburn Avenue was completed in 2017. 

The sand bund had created many issues for residents, a lack of privacy as well as 

being an eyesore.  

Over some time it has eroded with some residents now being able to view traffic 

from their back yard. 

 

As a result of community concern Ms Saffioti made it her priority to seek funding for 

a noise wall extension along Hepburn Avenue from Fairfield Drive to Alexander 

Drive, Ballajura to replace the “Sand Bund”. 

Once complete the new noise wall will improve overall amenity in the area by 

providing more privacy for local residents as well as protection from traffic noise. 

Construction on the new noise wall is being delivered by ARRA Group Pty and will 

take approximately 6 months to complete. 

Comments attributed to Member for West Swan Rita Saffioti: 

“It is exciting to see workers now onsite, clearing and commencing earthworks for 

the new noise wall extension along Hepburn Avenue. 

 

“Local residents are looking forward to the new noise wall replacing the existing sand 

bund, as it will improve privacy as well as provide extra protection from traffic noise 

in the area. 

“Ballajura deserves to have a noise wall at this location, I am pleased to have 

secured funding for this important project and am looking forward to seeing it once 

completed.” 

 

Media contact: Greg Pekic 9248 3822 

 


